
Tuesday 10th December 14.00
Red Class Nativity

Wednesday 11th December 14.00
Blue Class Nativity

Thursday 12th December 14.00
Yellow Class Nativity

Monday 16th December
Foundation & Year 3 Christmas Parties

Tuesday 17th December
Year 1 & Year 4 Christmas Parties 
Year 5 Carol Concert - All Saints Church

Wednesday 18th December
Year 2 & Year 5 Christmas Parties

Thursday 19th December 
Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper Day

Friday 20th December
Year 6 Christmas Party
School closes for Christmas

Monday 6th January 8.40
School Re-opens

You can also read the recent issues of
Anchornews on our school website
www.anchorsholme.co.uk 
We also share information on Class
Dojo, Tapestry, Facebook and X
(formerly known as Twitter)  

Headteacher’s Message

Diary dates 
Dates for the academic year can be found on our
website 

Where to read Anchor News 

Friday 6th December 2024
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The Christmas festivities have arrived
here at Anchorsholme. The children
came in on Thursday morning to a very
festive school. We are looking forward to
our celebrations starting with our
Nativities next week for the families of our
children in Foundation Stage.  The
children are working hard on their acting
and singing skills.
Please see the calendar for other
activities happening throughout
December.

Yesterday it was Class 5 who led our
assembly. We learnt about Christmas
throughout the world and that  since the
1970s, KFC has been  part of the local
Christmas tradition and celebrations.
every Christmas Eve in Japan

Have a lovely weekend,
Mrs Barr



Headteacher’s Message

Friday 29th November 2024
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The week in
pictures

Junior Leadership Team News

SIGNIFICANT CHANGES TO PENALTY NOTICE CHARGES

The DfE  announced during the summer term  national
charges to penalty notices issues for unauthorised
absences in term time, these came into into effect on
the 19th August 2024.
 

Penalty notices issued for the offence after the 19th
of August 2024 will be charged at the new rate of
£160.00 however if paid in 21-days this reduces to
£80.00. 

Any second penalty notice to the same parent for
the same child in a rolling 3-year period will be
issued at the rate of £160.00 to be paid within 28-
days with no option for a discount. 

Penalty notice threshold is 10-sessions equivalent
to 5-days of unauthorised absence in a rolling 10-
school week period.

 Maximum of 2-penalty notices may be issued for
the same child within a rolling 3-years period, so at
the 3rd or subsequent offence another course of
action will need to be considered such a
prosecution or one of the other attendance legal
interventions.

Why did the teddy bear say “no” to
dessert? Because she was stuffed. Have
a lovely 

Have a lovely weekend.
 

Festive Lunch for the children this
year will be served on 19/12/24.
Please click on the following link
or scan the QR code to book your
child’s Festive Lunch, no later
than 12.30pm on 09/12/24.  For
those that pay for their child’s
dinner, please clear all
outstanding dinner money on
ParentPay and add an additional
£2.40 to school dinners.
https://forms.office.com/e/ChLtC
v9SHr 

Hi from the Junior Leadership Team.
This week’s question was: How do you
feel about our house team names?

https://forms.office.com/e/06RLv5rSGi
https://forms.office.com/e/06RLv5rSGi


Tuesday 19th November 2024 or Thursday 9th January 2025

To book your place, please call the school office on 01253 855215

If you have a child who will be starting school in September 2025
and would like them to attend a FANTASTIC school, then please

come to one of our:

Open Afternoons from 1:30-2.15pm or 2.15-3:00pm

EastpinesDrive, Thornton-Cleveleys FY53RX

PLACES ARE FILLING UP FAST!  PLEASE CALL THE SCHOOL OFFICE
ASAP TO AVOID DISAPPOINTMENT!
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Mad Science After-School Club

After Christmas, MAD SCIENCE and Miss Alladice will be offering a
science After School Club on a MONDAY 3:15pm-4:15pm. The first
session will be on Monday 6th January and it will run for 6 weeks.

This club is being offered to all children from Year 1 to Year 6 and
places will be given on a first-come first-served basis.

As the club is being run by an external provider, you will need to
register your child online and there is also a cost which is
detailed on the website. Payment by instalments is available. The
website for registration is: Hi from the Junior Leadership Team.
This week’s question was: How do you feel about our house team
names?

The deadline for registration is MONDAY 16th DECEMBER.

If you have any problems or queries with booking, please call
Mad Science directly on 01772 628844 and they'll be happy to
help!

More details about the club can be found on the attached
poster.

Thanks
Miss Alladice 

https://forms.office.com/e/06RLv5rSGi
https://northengland.madscience.org/
https://northengland.madscience.org/
https://northengland.madscience.org/

